
 

 

 
 
  

 
Contact Martha Lane  
pansyabq@gmail.com or  
505 263-3465  to REGISTER  

 
LUNCH:  $10 

AT THE DOOR. 
Registration and Coffee   
8:30-9:00  

************ 
Save the Date:   October 4,5, 
2019,  Synod of the SWPW 
Retreat in Tucson  

 
Celebration of 2019 Birthday Offering 

 
2019 Bible Study Preview through Godly Play 

 
Least Coin Collection  

 
PW Reports and Necrology 

 
Special Offering Reports   

 

April 27, 2019 
9:00-12:30 

Albuquerque  
First 

 

 
PRESBYTERIAN WOMEN OF SANTA FE 
PRESBYTERY SPRING GATHERING  
 
THEME:  “Our Identity in Christ Unites Us and Gives Us 
the Firmest of Foundations” 
As agents of God’s grace and love, who is our neighbor, who is 
missing at our table? 

PRESENTATIONS BY: 
Rev. Takako Terino, Menaul School Chaplain 
Laura Hille, International Admissions Menaul School 
Libby Whiteley, Director of Christian Education             
Albuquerque First 
Susan Smith, Cuba Partnership Coordinator of SF Presbytery; 
Synod of the SW PW Treasurer  
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